
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 5, 2020 

 

 

Jeff Derouen 

Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Blvd. 

Frankfort, KY  40602 

 

 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

 

Broadwing Communications, LLC ("BRW") hereby requests that its long distance Kentucky 

Public Service Commission Tariff No. 2 be withdrawn.  All service offerings have been detariffed.  

The rates, terms and conditions for all of the detariffed services have been converted to a rate 

schedule and is posted on the Company’s website at the following address: 

http://www.centurylink.com/tariffs 

 

Pursuant to KRS § 278.544(1), this filing will become effective March 6, 2020. If you have any 

questions regarding this filing, please call me at (720) 779-8234 or send me an email at 

sharon.alvarado@centurylink.com. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Patricia O’Brien 

 

 

 
KYO2020-01 

Patricia O’Brien 
Sr, Analyst 

Patricia.obrien@centurylink.com 
931 14th Street 

Denver, CO 80202 

voice: (303) 992-5825 
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